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Dear Brothers and Sisters 

 

My wife and I met with Dr. Balcomb, and it seems that we will be changing our mission. We have been 

asked to go to Las Vegas where I will help to teach DP and to support the ministry there. 

 

I believe an announcement will be coming out soon - and I thought you should know. 

 

I don't know who will take my place here in WestRock, and I don't know who will be the new NY District 

leader. I have informed the WestRock council - and they are going to begin a pastor's search. 

 

If you have any suggestions, please let Dominic Barber know. 

 

It has been a great honor and blessing to work with all of you. We did some good things together, made it 

through a few storms, and I know we all feel we could have done more. I am sure that much greater 

things are coming for WestRock and for America and I look forward to help make that happen along with 

you. 

 

We are not exactly sure when we will leave for Las Vegas - but I am guessing it will happen in the next 6 

weeks or so. 

 

God Bless you 

 

Andy & Lydia Compton 

 

 


